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Dear Sir, I would like to express my total distrust in this local government.We pay the
 highest rates of most councils, and simply do not receive any support from councillors
 when needed.They are over paid ,and when reading that they request pay rise ,is an
 absolute joke when they truly do not deserve this.We are too over governed and could do
 without a council at all.To read about their fraudulent activitieswith rate payers money,is
 hypocritical, when most people are struggling to make ends meet.Please stop this Council
 from ripping off hard working people.I moved from Brisbane in 1999 to what I thought
 was a fairer council, instead being hit with constant rate rises with no real services except
 bin.They are not above the law , and each rate payer in this area should be teimbursed for
 their actions Thankyou To contact me .
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